
 

 Heidelberg Alumni Members of Ontario: 
 

Let’s Meet 
 
Dear Alumna/Alumnus, 
The Canadian German Chamber of Commerce in Toronto is hosting an event with 
German food and wines.  
It would be a good opportunity for us as HACA members to meet and network with 
the business world, as well as refresh our German and exchange happy memories of 
Germany, especially Heidelberg.  
We invite you to join us for an evening hosted by Denniger's and Reif Winery where 
you will have the opportunity to sample a variety of fine foods, Glühwein, excellent 
local wines and discover some special gift ideas. 
 
The specially discounted ticket for members of Heidelberg Alumni Canada is only 
$10 (instead of the regular $20). You will have to pay cash at the door. 
 

Join us on 
 

Thursday, November 3rd, 2011 
 

5:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
 

at the 
Canadian German Chamber of Industry & Commerce Inc. 

480 University Ave., Suite 1500, Toronto, ON M5G 1V2 
Map: http://g.co/maps/rys3j 

 
 
Please RSVP to ali.toufighi@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de  by October 31, 2011. 
 
Hope to see you all there! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ali Toufighi 
HACA Regional Chair, Toronto                      

                                                               HEIDELBERG ALUMNI CANADA (HACA) 
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